
NSS Subject Selection Workshop for S3 students 

 

NSS Subject Selection Workshop for S3 students was successfully organized on 9 

February 2017. Through various interactive activities, students gained a better 

understanding of themselves and acquired the skills in NSS Subject Selection. 

 

 

 


